

Thank you for joining our first Zoom session on Thursday, May 7th.

That was a nice meeting for us! Although our voices were not clear because of the network problem or our unfamiliarity, we were very happy to see your smiles and hear your voices. We will try to improve our Zoom session and have more fun time next time.

We are really looking forward to seeing you!

5月7日(木)に行われた幼稚園の初めてのZoomミーティングにご参加くださった皆様、どうもありがとうございました。ネットワークの接続環境や私たちの不慣れさなどもあり、はっきりとスムーズに行うことができない部分もありましたが、皆さんの笑顔を見たり、元気な声を聞いたりすることができて嬉しかったです。次回、より楽しい時間を過ごすことができるようにしてまいりたいと思います。お会いできるのを楽しみにしています。









Sunday	Monday	Tuesday	Wednesday	Thursday	Friday	Saturday
26	27	28	29 National Holiday: Showa day	30	1	2
3 National Holiday: Constitution Memorial Day	4 National Holiday: Greenery Day	5 National Holiday: Children's Day	6 Replacement Holiday	7 1st Zoom meeting K2- 9:30-10:10 K1- 10:30-11:10	8	9
10	11 Mission (5/11 - 5/15)	12	13	14 2nd Zoom meeting K2- 9:30-10:10 K1- 10:30-11:10	15	16
17	18 Mission (5/18 - 5/22)	19	20	21 3rd Zoom meeting K2- 9:30-10:10 K1- 10:30-11:10	22	23
24	25 Mission (5/25 - 5/29)	26	27	28 4th Zoom meeting K2- 9:30-10:10 K1- 10:30-11:10	29	30



